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 Competition report...
Round 4 was a bit of a quiet event with people scattered because 
other events on the same weekend. There were 13 entrants and 
9 runs each, starting in the afternoon and racing into the dark. 
We had 4 new members and a great day.

The winners of the day were:  
A class went to Andrew McAuliffe who ran uncontested. 
B class Darryn King took the win ahead of new member Darren 
Howard. 
C class Lachy Melton stole the win yet again in front of dad 
Greg and Justin Aylett in 3rd and all 3 drivers took the same 
positions in outright ranks. 
D class went to James “Kiwi” Thompson who again ran 
uncontested. 
E class was made up from Justin O’bree and Ross Trotter both 
new members with Justin taking the win before the car shared 
by the pair decide to break. 
J class was taken out by Brianny Nickson who also took 4th 
outright for the day followed by Toby King, and 2 new faces 
Riley Howard and Madellyn King.

 Ledfoot’s Quickie...
Greetings again. Well I must start by saying what a sensational 
effort by the club at the Victorian Hill Climb Championship 
at Deca. The day went off  without a hitch and we were packed 
up and gone within an hour and a half .  I must make special 
mention of the ladies in the food tent. We had nothing but 
praise from the competitors !! 
The night karna cross went off with out rain. The same can’t be 
said for the last weekend, which was a shame, but there’s always 
next time .
Good luck to all heading to Swan Hill this weekend for the 
autocross.

Cheers Dallas.

......When in doubt, power out !!!

Notice of Meeting...
When: Monday, June 5, 2017 

Where: Terminus Hotel – Time: 7.00 pm
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 Round 5 didn’t go very well, in fact it didn’t 
go at all, with the water gates opening at 
midnight Saturday. it was not a good feeling, 
and on inspection at 6am, the decision was 
made to call off the event due to the track 
being so wet .

VCAS...
Firstly apologies to Mark and Adrienne 
Johnson who also competed at the Bendigo 
VCAS round. Mark ran 1st in class and 11th 
outright, Adrienne ran 2nd in class and 34th 
outright.

Round 5 hosted by BLCC on the 7th of May 
and saw Mark Johnson take 3rd in class and 
9th outright with Adrienne taking 2nd in 
class and 35th outright.

Track Report...
Wet, the track is very wet. 
The next event at the Mooroopna complex 
won’t be until August 6th, so there is an 
opportunity to have a few large working bees 
and tidy up the track focusing mainly in the 
scrub, cleaning out the rubbish and branches 
and then levelling the ground to leave the 
availability of slashing in the trees if one day 
we don’t have the horses to do the job for us. 

So keep an ear out and hopefully you can 
lend a hand when the time comes. If the 
weather allows, track grading may also take 
place before August. Hopefully not before 
too long, the club’s grader will be one step 
closer to being at the track and put to work 
on a regular basis, after many years being 
out of service.

Upcoming Events...
3rd June: VCAS Swan Hill 
4th June: Swan Hill test and tune 
11th June: Deniliquin Autocross 
24th June: Winton Sprint - Rnd 4


